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2018 CONFERENCE UPDATES 

For the future:   

Planning for the 2018 SSRFC annual conference is currently underway!   
We are incredibly excited to hold our first independent conference and 

hope you all share our enthusiasm! 
 

Where:  University of Nebraska Medical Center  
  Omaha, Nebraska  
When: February 23– 25th 2018 

Registration to open: September 1st 2017  

Abstract Submission opens: September 1st 2017  

Abstract submission deadline:  October 14th 2017 

Notification of abstract acceptance: November 1st 2017 

 
Keep an eye out for conference updates from: 

ssrfconference@gmail.com  

Feel free to email us with any questions! 

Would your school like to host the 2019 
SSRFC Conference?  

We are looking for hosts and venues!  

Please see this form for details! 

TedTalks: 

Guy Winch: Why we all need to practice 

 emotional first aid 

Eric Dishman: Health care should be a 
team sport 

Jamie Oliver: Teach every child about food 
*Note: This is a random selection of talks that are not necessarily corre-
lated with the views of The SSRFC. They are simply for viewing/growth*  

For learning outside the classroom: 

mailto:ssrfconference@gmail.com
mailto:ssrfconference@gmail.com
https://www.ted.com/playlists/299/the_importance_of_self_care
https://www.ted.com/playlists/299/the_importance_of_self_care
https://www.ted.com/playlists/70/what_doctors_worry_about
https://www.ted.com/playlists/70/what_doctors_worry_about
https://www.ted.com/playlists/75/what_s_wrong_with_what_we_eat
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RESEARCH CORNER! 

Call for submissions to the SRFC 
Journal 

 
We loved to see all the incredible  

research going on at all the SRFCs across 
the country, consider  

submitting your work to the SRFC  
Journal and help to not only create a fan-

tastic research database but to get the 
word out about your work! 

Submissions are taken on a rolling 
 basis all year long!  

Visit 
 http://journalsrc.org/about  

for more information! 

Article of the Month: 
 

 Curious to know how 

 volunteering at  SRFCs 

 impacts medical  

students’ attitudes  

towards serving the  

under-served in primary care? 
 This article explores just that! 

Check it out 

@SocietyOfStudentRunFreeClinics 

@SSRFC   

http://studentrunfreeclinics.org 

 

National Association of Free and Charitable Clinics 
The NAFCC is an organization that shares our mission for 

providing healthcare to the medically underserved. They 

are a fantastic resource for SFRCs in many ways.  

 

Visit their page to learn about current healthcare issues 

and how they are making strides in caring for the under-

served.  

NAFC Website 

 

2015 NAFC Report & Infographics 

 

 

Resource Center:  Want to share some of your work 
with the SRFC community?  

——————————————— 
Submit a summary of the great work your clinic 
has been doing along with photos or files you 

would like to share!  
Here are some ideas: 

x New projects 
x Outstanding faculty/ students 

x Interesting research 
We love to see what you guys are up to over 

the course of the year! 
 

Submit here! 
 

http://journalsrc.org/about
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5364087/
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5364087/
http://studentrunfreeclinics.org
http://www.nafcclinics.org/sites/default/files/NAFC%20Infographic%20%26%20Report%20Feb%202%202015%20small.pdf
http://www.nafcclinics.org/sites/default/files/NAFC%20Infographic%20%26%20Report%20Feb%202%202015%20small.pdf
https://www.dropbox.com/request/dAc9VHIstM1k0pYeb51H

